
 
Adoption Statement  
 
In accordance with the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 
2012, notice is hereby given that Harrogate Borough Council adopted the Renewable and 
Low Carbon Energy Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) on 14 January 2015.  
 
The SPD considers each renewable energy technology and sets out the pros, cons and 
issues related with it. It provides guidance on how to minimise any potential harmful effects, 
and whether planning permission is required or not. It also includes local case studies of 
technologies that have already been installed and the lessons that have been learnt from 
them. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the SPD, may apply to the High Court for 
permission to apply for judicial review of that decision, and that any such application must be 
made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD 
was adopted.  
 
The adopted SPD including the Consultation Statement and Schedule of Responses can be 
viewed at http://www.harrogate.gov.uk/plan/Pages/planning-guidance.aspx  
 
If you have any questions on the SPD, please contact the Planning Policy team on 01423 
500600 or via planningpolicy@harrogate.gov.uk  
 
Dave Allenby  
Head of Planning and Development  
Harrogate Borough Council 


